
ANNUAL MEETING NOTICE 
TOWN OF BASHAW 

Notice is hereby given that the Bashaw Town Board will be POSTPONING the annual meeting 
that was scheduled for Tuesday, August 11, 2020 @ 6:00 p.m., at the Shell Lake Arts Center.  

There is a conflict with an ambulance service meeting that is scheduled.  Please watch for 
future updates when a new date has been selected 

Lesa Dahlstrom, Clerk 
Town of Bashaw 


